PUBLIC NOTICE
Town of Swanton, VT

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Swanton Selectboard will conduct a public hearing for the purpose of naming a road on Tuesday, June 3, 2014 at 7 p.m. in the Town Office Meeting Room at 1 Academy Street in Swanton, Vermont.  The Board will discuss and act on naming an existing road that has several varied spellings in different publications.  Its proper name is Penell Road.  The road is located on the westerly side of U.S. Route 7 about 1.8 miles north of the Swanton/St. Albans boundary line.  It is a little over ½ mile long.  The Selectboard will consider making “Penell Road” its permanent, official name.  The public hearing is being conducted pursuant to Sections II and V of the Town of Swanton Ordinance Regarding Enhanced 911 Road Naming, Road Signs and Addressing.  Members of the public and owners of property abutting the road are welcome to attend the public hearing and offer input.  
